
February 15, 2017-02-12 

Via the Participant Portal 

Sheri Young, Board Secretary 
National Energy Board 
517 10th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2R O8A 

Dear Ms. Young, 

Re: Lake Ontario Waterkeeper comments concerning the need for 
separate review processes for TransCanada’s proposed Energy East and 
Eastern Mainline projects; TransCanada Pipelines Limited – Energy East 
Project and Asset Transfer, and Eastern Mainline Project, OF-Fac-Oil-
E266-2014-01 02 

Please find attached Lake Ontario Waterkeeper’s submissions in the above 
mentioned matter. A separate hard copy of this letter and its accompanying 
submissions have been sent to the Board, along with a signed copy of the filing 
receipt. 

Should you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

Pippa Feinstein, JD 
Counsel for Lake Ontario Waterkeeper 
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